
SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING 
September 15, 2022 

Minutes 
 

 
Present: Kurt Kunze, Staci Godfrey, Brandon Coleman, Dale Crans, Nicole Warfel, Alesia 

Rudinski 
   
Absent:   Anne Logue, Derreck Lanzer, Michelle Fair 
 
 

I. Prior month’s minutes were approved by a motion from Brandon Coleman 
II. There was one work injury for the month of August 2022 to report.   
III. Kurt Kunze will send out an email about scheduling of Building Checks later this 

month. 
IV. It was suggested to do the Building Checks during non-school days when students are 

not in the buildings (in-service days, Thanksgiving break, etc.) 
V. It was suggested to do the WAMS & DSC Building Checks at our next meeting on 

October 13, 2022 
VI. Derreck Lanzer is longer on the WEA Executive Committee and thus, has requested to 

be removed from the committee, so a replacement member will need to be added.  
Nicole Warfel will discuss a potential replacement with the WEA president.   Mr. 
Kunze personally thanked Derreck for donating his time to be a part of the Safety 
Committee the past five plus years.     

VII. The Risk Manager Newsletter is about “Auditorium Curtain Safety Inspections”  
VIII. The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, 10/13/2022 at 3:30 p.m. in person at the 

DSC First Floor Conference Room #1.  
IX. Nicole Warfel motioned for the meeting to adjourn at 3:45 p.m. 

 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Staci Godfrey 

 
 
 

 


